
Ottawa Valley Cat Club

“Rocky”

“Christine & Bo Soleil”

CHRISTINE ROMEO
I guess it began with my mother’s love for 
cats and the gene was passed down to me. 
I have always had a huge passion for cats 
and I never dreamed that one day I would 
be showing cats for just the pure joy of 
showing.

 
In 2009 I decided to join the Ottawa Valley 
Cat Club and I attended my first cat show 
that fall, hosted by the Ottawa Club. I 
became hooked and haven’t stopped since.

 
I went out and purchased my very first 
pedigree cat, a Ragdoll named Lionsroyale 
Bo Soleil. Bo Soleil and I attended our first 
show on March 28, 2010 in Laval QC. Bo 
Soleil was four months and fortunately for 
me I had the club members holding my 
hand through the whole process. The sheer 
joy of seeing your cat or kitten doing well is 
beyond words to describe.

 
Bo Soleil is now a Premier in both CCA 
and CFA. He is presently taking a leave of 
absence from the show circuit for a period 
of time. He is totally enjoying his time of 
leisure basking in the sun and harassing 
my two domestics, Moxy and Savannah.

 
Presently, I am showing the latest addition 
to our “modeling

 

family.”

 

A

 

beautiful Maine 
Coon kitten named Jondelcoon Cherokee 
Dancer, aka “Rocky.”

 

Rocky’s first show 
debut was on July 3rd at the 2011 Joliette 
Show in Quebec, and he was awarded 
“Best Kitten”

 

in his first ring.

 

http://formyloveofcats.com/
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